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October Meeting

The next monthly meeting of the Rawls Springs Utility District Board of Directors will be
Monday, October 2, 2023 at 4:30 pm at the association office (39 Archie Smith Rd,

Hattiesburg, MS 39402). If you would like to address the Board of Directors, please contact the
association office not later than 12:00 pm on Monday, October 2, 2023.

Billing
The Utility District Office has received numerous calls regarding the non-delivery of monthly
bills. The office has also received “non-delivered” bills several months after the due date.

If you have not received your bill by the 10* day of the month, please call the office. This
will prevent service interruptions and late fees.

Contact Us

There are several ways to receive information from the Utility District. They include:

- Calling the Utility District office at 601-268-2248. Office hours are Monday through Friday
from 7:30 am to 3:00 pm. The Utility District Office is located at 39 Archie Smith Rd,
Hattiesburg, MS 39402
- Email the Utility District Office at: rawlsspringsutility@comecast.net.

- Follow the Rawls Springs Utility District on Facebook. The monthly newsletter, information
about monthly meetings, the annual July meeting, alerts (water outages, boil water notices,

etc...), and office closings are posted on this Facebook page.

- Access the Rawls Springs Utility District website at: rawlsspringsutility.com. On the website
you can:

Find new service requests; rates and policies; reports, the monthly newsletter, etc. ..
Sign up to pay your bill through the online bill payment service.

Sign up for text alerts (water outages, boil water notices. etc...) on the “Sign Up for
Alerts” tab.



